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(Pembroke, Ontario, 11:10 a.m., October 31, 2022) 

RCDHU Releases New Five-Year Strategic Plan, Our Journey Forward 

Today, Renfrew County and District Health Unit (RCDHU) is pleased to announce the release of 

the 2022-2026 Strategic Plan, Our Journey Forward. This plan outlines the priorities and 

strategies RCDHU will follow to deliver successful, effective public health programs and 

services to Renfrew County and District (RCD) over the next five years. 

The Strategic Plan is the result of comprehensive planning and collaboration, with input from 

employees, community partners, and Board of Health members, and affirms RCDHU’s Vision 

and Mission to protect and promote the health and well-being of all in RCD. To guide RCDHU 

in the years ahead, the plan identifies a set of four strategic directions and goals which 

include fostering service excellence, strong partnerships, a healthy workplace, and enhanced 

communications.  

“We are eager to use this plan as the roadmap to guide our journey forward in the coming 

years. We look forward to working collaboratively with our health care and social services 

community partners as we continue to strive for optimal health for all in Renfrew County and 

District,” as per a joint statement from Dr. Robert Cushman, Acting Medical Officer of Health; 

Ann Aikens, Chair, Board of Health; and Heather Daly, Acting CEO. 

To view the complete plan, please visit Our Journey Forward, Strategic Plan 2022-2026. For 

more detailed information on our programs and services, please visit www.rcdhu.com.  
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